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The Institute submitted the attached comment letter to the Internal Revenue Service
(“IRS”) on draft Publication 1179, “General Rules and Specifications for Substitute Forms
1096, 1098, 1099, 5498, and Certain Other Information Returns.” [1] The comment letter
focuses on the new requirements for substitute Forms 1099-B, as the draft publication
contains significant changes to the prior rules. First, the Institute asks the IRS to provide
that, given the substantial changes set forth in the draft publication, such changes will not
be mandatory for sales of mutual fund shares for 2011. The Institute then asks the IRS to
revise the requirements for substitute Forms 1099-B to allow brokers greater flexibility in
the presentation of information to their customers.

 

Karen Lau Gibian
Associate Counsel

Attachment

endnotes

 [1] The draft publication can be found on the IRS website at:
http://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-dft/p1179--dft.pdf.
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